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Dear Nursery Parents,   

Each week you will find your ‘Dear Parents’ newsletter on our notice board and on our 
website: www.churchwoodprimaryacademy.org.uk         

 
 
 
 

Our Focus... 
This week we will be continuing to learning the text ‘Room on the Broom’.We will be potion 
mixing, taking part in ‘Magic Maths’ counting and enjoying some fun witchy role play.  
Our words of the week are ‘witch’, ‘loud’ and ‘whoosh’ these are words that relate to the 
story and that we will be encorporating in our activities and play. Our rhyme of the week is 
‘5 Green Bottles’ and the children will be learning about the word ‘down’ with Concept Cat.  

 
Please Remember...  

• To keep socially distanced and wear your masks at the gate on collection and drop 
off times.  

• To sign up to ClassDojo if you have not done so already. We will be using this to 
communicate with parents and set home learning for the children.  

 
 

Thank you from Natalie and the Nursery Team

The Rhyme and Words of the Week……
 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

   

At home you could…. 

• Learn the Rhyme of the Week together, you could also collect plastic empty drink 
bottles to make the 5 Green Bottles to help support counting and taking away.  

• Read together every night before bed as part of your bedtime routine. 
• Go on PurpleMash and explore the virtual ‘garden’ activities.  

 
 

 

 


